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Hello, 

 

I vehemently oppose this bill that would allow law enforcement officers and agencies 

to increase the surveillance state on the people of Oregon. The people have a right to 

privacy, especially in their own backyards. The use of drones or other unmanned 

aircraft systems is unnecessary surveillance and will only strike more fear into the 

citizens of this state. It will not keep us safer; it will harm the general public. It is also 

a waste of law enforcement agency dollars to spend on unmanned aircraft systems.  

 

Thank you for your consideration, 

Harmony 


